
WELCOME TO AUTUMN WITH 
MACDONALD PERNISKIE 

Get your financial forecasting sorted, sleep at night 

Financial forecasting and budgeting are critical tools for building resilience

and financial options.  We’re working with a number of clients on plans to

navigate this uncharted territory and reduce their stress so please do get in

touch if we can help you.  

With the end of the financial year all wrapping up, budgeting and planning

for the year ahead is what comes next!  

It’s painful, we know. But the sooner it’s done the sooner you know where

you stand in this ongoing Covid environment. Financial forecasting has

never been more important and while there’s a world of uncertainty out

there, knowing where you stand and what you need to do to survive and

thrive can at least help you sleep at night.

Our staff in Gore, Queenstown and Winton are ready and waiting to help

you get through. Give us a call. 

NEW TAX
YEAR, NEW

GOALS



The things we love to do 

It’s no secret that we love a good A&P show. What’s not to love? A great

day out with family and friends, animals, baking, the show tent, the grand

parade, entertainment for all and a jolly good celebration of rural life. 

That’s why we stepped up to the plate and sponsored the community

stage at the Lake Hayes A&P show in Queenstown for the first time this

year. We were so glad we did. Queenstown’s doing it hard right now but

that day in January was a celebration of summer and one to remember. 

Wage Subsidy advice?

The government has updated it’s wage subsidy advice as to what’s

available for businesses anywhere in New Zealand. 

If you’ve seen a 40% decline in revenue over a consecutive 14-day period

between Feb 28 and March 21, compared to a ‘typical’ 14-day period

between Jan 4 and Feb 14 last year, you could very well qualify for

support. 

Everything you need to know is here on our website:

https://www.mpltd.co.nz/covid-19/new-wage-subsidy-march-2021/ 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch and we’ll be happy to help you work

out if your business qualifies for support. 
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Showcasing our staff 

We’re enjoying showcasing our amazing staff through our Facebook page

@macdonaldperniskie and on our website www.mpltd.co.nz . We’ve got 35

dedicated professionals across three locations so we’ve got a few to get

through! If you want to find out a bit more about our people and what

makes them tick, then check out the recent profiles on Lisa Blondell,

partner Erin Howes, Deanna Sherriff, Karen Heslip, Greta Armstrong,

Swastika Pillay, Neilson Chand and Alice Perniskie. More to come! 

Our offices:

Gore: 03 209 0390

Winton: 03 236 8902

Queenstown: 03 442 5726

www.mpltd.co.nz

Follow us on Facebook

HAVE A GREAT
WEEK! 
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